
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

WB 13th November – Anti-bullying week 
15th November – Y5 Assembly 
16th November – Year 3 and 4 parents 
meeting ‘Times table test’ 
17th November- Children in Need 
7th December – Y3 visit Blue Orange 
Theatre 
18th December – Nursery concert for 
parents AM and PM 
18th, 19th and 20th December – Y4 visit the 
synagogue 
19th December – Reception Nativity 
20th December – Year 1 Christmas 
Spectacular 
21st December – School Party Day 
If these dates change, we will let you know. 
 

Website anD tWitter 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
 

Also go to our Youtube channel to watch all 
of the content that has been posted there. 

Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 

Message froM Mrs green 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome back to this half-term. We have 
lots planned, so please visit our website or 
check the newsletter for upcoming events. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish any of our 
families who are celebrating Diwali on Sunday 12th 
November a very happy Diwali. We hope you have a great 
day with your family and friends.  
 
Year 5 have a special Diwali assembly on Wednesday 15th 
November for Year 5 parents. 
 
Have a great weekend everyone. 

attenDance  

Our current attendance figure for this week is down to 
93%. It is really important that your child attends school 
every day possible. Let’s get this number higher! If your 
child comes every day, they could win a family hamper 
each half term. 
WELL DONE to 6K and SL1 – 100% attendance 
6B, your attendance has gone up to 94% - well done! 
Keep going! 
3P and 2T are 89% and 1K is only 88% - You must 
improve on this next week. 
A text will be sent if your child is late twice in a week. 
 

noveMber internet neWsletter 

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents 
 Information and News’ – ‘Online Safety’. Please have a look on updates  
on ways to keep your child safe on the internet.  
 

school funD 

Please bring 50p each Thursday per family 
each week for school fund. Thank you to 
those of you who remembered this week. 
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reception 

Charlie the Tortoise visited so we  
could collect vocabulary about what  
his shell felt like as we're 
reading the book, The Hug for our writing.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We made Diva lamps for Diwali 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

cybersecurity Question of 

the Week 

 

  
 
 
 
 
The Answer to last week was C - Phishing! 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Answer next week! 

fooD bank 

Mrs Oram and Mrs Hess would like to 
thank all parents and staff for your food 
donations and remind you that the food 
bank is open every Thursday 2.30-3.45. 
(Please bring a bag!) Thank you to the 
pupils who helped to pack the bags this 
week. 

leave in terM tiMe 

We seem to be receiving a lot of leave in 
term time request forms. Being absent in 
term time will impact on their learning.  
You are also likely to be fined by the Local 
Authority. 
We appreciate it is sometimes 
unavoidable, but please can we remind 
you that children need to be in school. 
 



 

rrsa aMbassaDors  

Here are some photos of our previous RRSA 
Year 6 members welcoming the new 
members.  
The new ambassadors are ready to ensure 
that everyone knows what the ‘rights of the 
child’ are. 
Maryam Chowdhury 6B, Atik Hussein 6B and 
Ayub Abdullahi 6K, helped to look through 
applications, discussed them and talked about 
characteristics. 
Atik said that Khaled and Lawy's 
'determination and spirit' would make them 
good members of the group! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The new RRSA representatives are: 
Yusuf Miah 6B 
Tanushra Naba 6Z 
Eshaal Zeb 6Z 
Eesha Ahmed 6C 
Mohammad Anas Chowdhury 6K 
Lawy Hamakad 6K 
Khalid Alpasher 6K 
Saffiyah Rasool 6B 

reaDing y1  

We have a big focus on reading in Year 1. Could 
parents bring in photos of your child reading their 
favourite books at home.  
They will then go on our Reading Display in Year 1. 
Send any photos via email to: 

y1@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 
 

Thank you! 

Children in Need 

Children in Need is on Friday the 17th November. 
Children can bring in a donation to dress up in a 
spotty outfit. There is no need to buy a costume or 
clothing especially for Children in Need, in fact, 
home mad costumes are probably better! 
The best outfit will win a £10 amazon voucher! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
There is also a staff and parent bake-off!  
Bakers must donate £2 to enter and the cakes will 
be judged anonymously based on taste and 
appearance.  
Cakes must be entered on the 16th November (by 
lunchtime) and then will be available to purchase 
on the 17th November. 
 
The winning baker will receive the total of the entry 
money as the prize. 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

year 6 art club  

The children this week have designed their own 
jigsaws and are currently in the process of bringing 
it to life. They all showed amazing imagination and 

fantastic drawing skills. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

cooMbs  

Below is the Coombs Catering Halal Certificate 
for 2023-2024, for your information. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

happy 50th birthDay 

Mr Hoq tried to keep his 50th Birthday a secret, 
but we found out! Here he is with his ’Hawaii 
50’ birthday cake. 
We hope you had a great day Mr Hoq! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      Communication and Autism Team  

               Autumn Parent Session - NORTH 

 BIRMINGHA 

MoveMber!  

Mr Bradley, Mr Ferris and Mr Jordan are growing a moustache for MOVEMBER. The money raised goes 
towards supporting men’s health. Click the link below to look at their page. 
https://movember.com/t/anglesey-primary-school?mc=1 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

senD neWsletter 

Just to let parents know that there is a half-termly SEND newsletter on our website and will be sent out 
to the parents of children with SEND this week.  It will have useful links and information about upcoming 
SEND focused events. 

https://movember.com/t/anglesey-primary-school?mc=1

